
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Occidental Ave S Paving Project
APRIL 2023

OVERVIEW
The Seattle Department of Transportation (SDOT) 
will pave Occidental Ave S, from S King St to S Royal 
Brougham Way. This work will resurface the road 
by milling and overlaying the existing asphalt.  This 
work will begin in the northern segment at S King St. 
We will be coordinating the work with nearby events 
and vendors in the neighborhood and will complete 
the work in 3-4 segments. Work will not occur during 
major stadium events.

Segment 1 – Scheduled for April 24 – May 5, 2023
Segment 2 – Schedule TBD
Segment 3 – Schedule TBD
Segment 4 (if needed) – Schedule TBD

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
•	 Total construction work along Occidental Ave S 

expected to last 2-3 months. Each segment will 
take approximately two weeks.

•	 Typical work hours between 8 AM and 3 PM, 
Monday through Friday.  Some evening work may 
be expected.

•	 All work is subject to schedule changes and 
weather impacts.

•	 24/7 parking restrictions for the duration of each 
segment will occur.

•	 Occidential Ave S will be closed to vehicles and 
pedestrians with road barricade signs.

•	 Temporary pedestrian and bike detours will be 
placed around the work zone and staging area.  
Sidewalks will remain open and accessible 
around work zones.

•	 Equipment will be staged inside the closure.
•	 Access to businesses and homes will be 

maintained at all times. 
•	 Typical construction noise, dust, and vibrations  

will occur.
•	 Freshly paved surfaces will be hot to pets and 

humans, please do not walk on!
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PROJECT INFORMATION & CONTACT
Mia Vinson, Outreach & Communications Lead
mailto:DOT_OccidentalPaving@seattle.gov | 206.450.0838 


